
ALTERNATIVE PROVISION REVIEW PRESS NOTICE 

Proposed restructure of alternative provision in Medway 

The purposes of this notice are: 

 to give notice that a period of consultation is being held between 23 September 2019 and 17

November 2019 on the proposals to restructure alternative provision in Medway by

amalgamating The Rowans and The Will Adams Centre.

 to advise you that a consultation document designed to inform interested stakeholders of

the proposals is available on the school consultations page at www.medway.gov.uk or from

the School Organisation Team (prim.reorg@medway.gov.uk or by telephoning us on 01634

334328)

 to encourage you to express your views. You may use the consultation document available,

or email to prim.reorg@medway.gov.uk. Responses can also be handed in to the school

office.

Copies of the public consultation document can be downloaded from the Medway Council website: 

www.medway.gov.uk, or can be requested by emailing us on prim.reorg@medway.gov.uk or by 

telephoning us on 01634 334328 

Ian Sutherland 

Director of People - Children and Adults Services 
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